
Pen Mill Infant and Nursery Academy 

Weekly News    
 

All of the information on this page can be found on: 

 our website at www.penmillinfants.co.uk  

 the playground screen 

Golden Book Pupils 

Cygnet Tiger & Isabella H-G 

Wren Jaxon &  Marcus 

Robin Patrick &  Zalana 

Kingfisher Olivia &  Freyja 

Woodpecker Kali & Edward 

Owl Carlton & Amber 

Attendance 

Pen Mill Academy attendance - 94% 
 

Our Attendance Bear was awarded to Woodpecker class who attained the highest 
class attendance this week with 96%. 

Team Points 

Well done to Birch Team who achieved the most points this week with 84 points.  

Awards were presented this week to the following children: 

 
 

6th  
December 

2019 
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 School Uniform new supplier 

We are delighted to inform you that our school now has a new school uniform 
supplier “Schoolwear and more” at 10 Wine Street, Yeovil, BA20 1PW (behind 
Burger King). 
 
There is also click and collect service available at 

www.schoolwearandmore.co.uk  
 
 
 
  

Message from our school Council 

At our school council meeting held on 28
th
 November, the council members 

decided that the following stalls shall be at the Christmas Fayre on Friday 
13

th
 December; lucky dip, guess the number of sweets in the jar and a cake 

sale.  
Please support these stalls if you can. We are hoping for cake donations to 
be brought in on the morning of Friday 13

th
. 

 

Message from our Finance team 

Statements have gone home for any monies outstanding this half term.  Please ensure this 
is paid by the 19

th
 December.  If you are unable to pay the outstanding amount then 

please contact the finance office at penmillfinance@educ.somerset.gov.uk or phone 
through on the school number.   
 
Next half term starts on Tuesday 7

th
 January – 14

th
 February (29 days).  The costs are as 

follows: 
 
Breakfast Club - £2 per day - £10 per week - £58 for everyday 
Nursery Lunches - £2.50 per day - £12.50 per week - £72.50 for everyday 
 
Please can all payments from the New Year be in advance.  Ideally we would like the full 
payment for the half term within the first week back, however if this isn’t feasible than 
weekly is acceptable as long as it’s paid at the beginning of each week.  
 
Any payments made cannot be refunded.  All payments will be allocated to the correct ar-
ea and used to cover the costs. 
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 Thank you!!! 

 

 

Robin and Wren class would like to thank the PTA for buying us some lovely 

new reading books. We are looking forward to hearing all of the new stories 

that we have been bought. Santa came early in EYFS!  

All of the money raised by the PTA goes back to the children in our school. 

Thank you PTA for all of your fundraising efforts! 

 
 
 
  



 

 

Upcoming Dates - all dates can be found on our website 

Reception Nativity Monday 9th December at 2pm (Wren 
Class) 
Tuesday 10th December at 2pm 
(Robin Class) 

Wow event Tuesday 10th December at 11:45am 

Nursery Christmas concert - parents invited Wednesday 11th December  

Bingo 
Change of date 

Wednesday 11th December  
Doors open at 5:30pm. Eyes down at 
6pm 

Christmas Dinner—remember to wear your Christmas 
jumper 

Thursday 12th December 

Christmas Fayre 
School hall 

Friday 13th December at 3:15pm 

Reception carols for parents on the playground Monday 16th December at 3pm 

Church service 
Parents welcome  

Tuesday 17th December at 2pm  

Christmas Party for classes Wednesday 18th December 

Key stage 1 carols for parents on the playground Wednesday 18th December at 3pm 

Christmas craft morning Thursday 19th December 

Inset Day Friday 20th December 


